Support Operation Production Operations
Division Procurement Department

ANNOUNCEMENT FOR
RFI NUMBER: DPLP-1843

PPC S.A. (www.dei.gr) announces the issuance of Supplement No1 of the RFI
number: DPLP-1843 for the Provision of Support and Maintenance Services
(including spare parts) for Internal Combustion Engines and Turbochargers,
installed on non - interconnected islands, relating to the extension of the
deadline for submitting participation and the change of the clarification
meetings' dates.

NEW DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING PARTICIPATION:
21.07.2023 and Time:16.00

Once the relevant above deadline has passed, there is no option to submit a
proposal.

Contact details:

A. Ntoufas [.Papakonstantinou
Tel: 2105293812 Tel:
e-mail: a.ntoufas@dei.gr e-mail: lo.Papakonstantinou@dei.gr

The other terms of the Initial Call for Participation, which are not modified by
this Supplement No 1, remain in full force and effect as they are and are
available free of charge, digitally, via the Corporation's official site at
https://eprocurement.dei.gr and through the platform of the ‘compareONE"
System offered by cosmoONE, at https://www.marketsite.gr .
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